
Follow us on X: @TheAcornsSchool 
 

The Acorns Primary  

& Nursery School  
www.theacornsprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher 
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH 

 

Pooltown Road 

Ellesmere Port 

Cheshire 

CH65 7ED 

 

0151 355 1546 
admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

                          

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

On Friday 15th November 2024, our Year 6 pupils will be attending this years’ Crucial Crew event, held 

at the Fox Barracks, Chester. 

 

Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety event, aimed at Year 6 pupils, designed to provide children with 

life skills that will enable them to keep themselves and others safe. It is generally accepted that children 

start to become more independent at this age and are often expected to cope increasingly on their own 

and deal with changes in their lives, such as a move to Secondary school.  The aim of our Crucial Crew 

event is to raise each participant's awareness of threats and dangers, in a fun and interactive way. 

 

Our pupils will travel to the event by coach and leave school at approximately 9.00am. Therefore, please 

ensure that children are in school on time this day. They will return to school for lunch. 

 

School heavily subsidises the cost of this event but would ask for a £2 donation from parents towards 

the cost of transport. Please can you make this payment via SS payments. 

 

Please complete this Survey giving consent for your child to participate in this excellent educational trip. 

 

 

Regards, 

Mr Thompson 

Year 6 teacher 

 


